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At our July 6 meeting, we had 
23 members and 4 guests, not 
bad for July 4th week. Since 
John Germain (KA3JAL) was not 

present, Mac 
Cullom (K4AVR) 
read the Secy/ 
Treas. report. 
We began June 
with $2,372.64 
then we had ex­
penditures for 2 

telephone bills, publicity and 
Field Day expenses so we ended 
June with $1,889.41. At the 
June meeting we had 22 mem­
bers and 3 guests and the cur­
rent membership remains at 51. 
We had reports from Suzie 
Cullom (KG4YVJ) about Kids 
Day, Bobby Collins (KG4BZK) 
about the ARES and Red Cross, 
Mike Duff (KG4SLH) about pub­
licity and Dave Jones (K4DLJ) 
about Field Day. There was no 
report about ARRL since Laurie 
Sansbury (KV4C) was not in 
attendance. 

Because of the impending im­
provements to the ETV tower, 
we had a lively discussion about 
replacing the antenna and feed 

lines for the 85 repeater. The 
current antenna is more than 
20 years old and the feed line 
was used when installed. 
Lloyd Mitchell (KD4HTW) had 
done a computer simulation of 
the coverage with the antenna 
at the current level of 600 feet 
and another with the antenna 
at 300 feet. Although the cov­
erage was nearly as good at 
the lower level, the club voted 
to keep the antenna at 600 
feet and to authorize the ex­
penditure of up to $1 per foot 
for 7/8" hard line, connectors 
and grounding kits from a 
friend of Dave (K4DLJ) and 
$400 to purchase a new 
DB224E antenna using a dis­
count available through Lloyd 
(KD4HTW) and Donald 
(KB4RRC). Rudolph Hatcher 
(W4YLX) will be checking with 
Doug Carter (W4WLS) about 

A 
ISP 

Mi 
7pti en 

3x1 at 
W esten 
S±zJb' 

FARC QSO August, 2004 1 



tower crew costs and scheduling 
and when to have the hardware 
on site. The club will make a 
final determination about these 
improvements to the 85 machine 
at the next meeting. 

Field Day 2004 
The Lake Darpo location for our 
annual Field Day worked out 
very well for operations. We set 
up an 80 meter inver ted V 
antenna, a 40 meter almost hori­
zon ta l loop an tenna wh ich 
worked exceptionally well on 40, 
20 and 15 meters, a 6 meter 
quad antenna, a temporary 2 
meter antenna for APRS, and a 
20 meter dipole and 40 meter 
mobile antenna for the PSK31 
setup at Bob Austin's (K7DVB) 
camper. 

The campers started setting up 
on Thursday evening but most of 
the antenna erection took place 
on Saturday morning. Everything 
was in place by the 2pm start 
time. 

Lounge Saturday 9AIV^ 

Over the 24 hours of operation 
we made 657 total QSOs with 15 
operators. This was 50 QSOs 
less than last year but we had 
one less transmitter and much 
better use of operators and time. 

Dave (K4DLJ) made the most 
contacts with 424 CW QSOs. 
Bobby (KG4BZK) made 35 PSK 
31 contacts and due to an ex­
cept iona l band open ing , we 
made 44 QSOs on 6 meters. 
We had 36 visitors and antenna 
helpers which included media 
representatives of WBTW-TV, 
WPDE-TV and The Morning 
News. 
On Sunday morning, Dr. Jim 
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